St Clare's Catholic High School

A Catholic school of excellence and improvement

25 July 2017

Dear parents/carers

With your child preparing to enter Year 9 in 2018, important information needs to be presented to both yourself and your son/daughter.

Therefore, on Wednesday 9th August 2017, the Year 9, 2018 Course-Selection Information Evening will take place in the San Damiano Centre of St Clare's Catholic High School. This information evening will commence at 7:00 pm, and, throughout this night, you and your child will develop an understanding of the Record of School Achievement (RoSA) procedures. Additionally, you and your son/daughter will have an opportunity to enquire about elective courses, which are being offered as a part of your child's programme of study for next year.

Furthermore, Leaders of Learning (LOLs) and other teachers will be available to provide further insights into the courses that are being offered. At the end of this information evening, your child will receive information regarding the process for selecting courses.

In closing, you would appreciate that the Year 9, 2018 Course-Selection Information Evening will be of great importance to your child's education in Years 9 and 10. Hence, your son/daughter will need to be present in his/her full school Winter uniform.

Could we ask all parents/carers to sign in when you arrive at the school.

We look forward to seeing you and your child on Wednesday 9th August.

Your sincerely,

Mr S Morris Principal